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Urgent Field Safety Notice

Document-ldentifcation :

REC_000-043-928 Rev.A

Product: Pulsar-35, Peripheral Self-expanding Nitinol Stent System

Bülach, January2O25

Dear Customer,

B|OTRONIK AG is initiating a Voluntary Field Safety Corrective Action to withdraw ryillg lot of

the Pulsar-35 Peripheral Self-expanding Nitinol Stent System from the market'

Description of the problem:

It was determined that one lot of the Pulsar-35 consisting of 10 units was wrongly labeled. The

putsar-35 7t3)tg}, LOT 1 1244543, was wrongly labelled as Pulsar-3s 6/100/90. To date, we have

received one customer complaint relating to this error without any patient injury reported. The wrong

size of the device is easily bä noticed prior to use and therefore no harm for the patient is expected due

to this wrong labelling.

Details on affected devices:

The pulsar-3s peripheral Self-expanding Nitinol Stent is indicated for use in patients with atherosclerotic

disease of the femoral and proximal öopliteal arteries, in particular for the treatment of insufficient

results after percutaneous transluminal angioplasty (PTA), e.g. residual stenosis and dissection.

This Voluntary Field Safety Corrective Action affects onlv the lots of the Pulsar-35 listed 44! any

other Pulsar-35lots.
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Device name Size REF
number

LOT

Pulsar-35 7l30ls0

Wrongly labelled as

6/100/90

379888 11244543

BIOTRONIK AG wilt inform the appropriate Competent Authorities of this Voluntary Field Safety

Corrective Action.
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